
Hampton Falls Planning Board 

Master Plan Committee 

Draft Workshop Minutes – August 17, 2015 

 

Present: Charlyn Brown, Chairman; Larry Smith; Todd Santora and Glenn Greenwood, RPC 

Consultant. 

The workshop began at 8:15 A.M. and ran for one hour. 

The committee discussed the information to be included in the final flyer to be sent to town 

residents prior to the visioning sessions.  Glenn will put all suggestions together and forward to 

all for final input and approval.  It was noted that there may be a problem with the date of the 

first session.  It was decided to try to schedule it on Thursday, September 17 if Tuesday the 15th 

doesn’t work.  The third choice would be Monday, September 14.  The first session date is to be 

confirmed as soon as possible.   

Some thought was given to what would be available for refreshments at the September 

sessions.  At this time the selection will be coffee, bottled water, cider and cookies.  They will 

be placed at a central location outside the rooms used for the three focus groups.  

The article for The Hampton Union, written by Marietta, was reviewed.  The article was broken 

out into three paragraphs.  All thought it was very well written, containing all important points.  

The next workshop is scheduled for Monday, August 24, 2015, at 8:00 A.M.          


